
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 17th May 2024

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Kaleidoscope celebration - 20th May - 24th May, 5th June - 7th June
Half term - school closes Friday 24th May, reopens Wednesday 5th June

Kaleidoscope finale – 7th June (see next page for times)
Tuesday 18th June - 9am to 11am - NHS Mental Health Support Team, Parent Workshop

Celebration of music event – Wednesday 3rd July, 5.30pm at Church On The Way
Year 5 Magic Flute performance – Friday 5th July, 9.30am at Church On The Way
Year 6 Leavers’ assembly – Wednesday 17th July, 5.30pm at Church On The Way

WELL DONE YEAR 6

A big well done to our Year 6 children 
who have been amazing this week during 

their SATs. 
We are so proud of you all.

FS2 have been learning about significant 
people from the past, Mary Seacole and 
Florence Nightingale. This week we have had 
some special visitors to talk about what it's like 
to be a nurse now and how things have 
changed over time.

Calendar of Character
Focus for week beginning 20th May

Showing Respect

Key points
If we have any visitors to school we show 
respect by welcoming them into our community 
and listening to them and speaking to them 
respectfully. 
Say “please,” “thank you,” and “excuse me.” It 
makes everyone feel good and shows you care 
about their feelings. 
Everyone has different thoughts and ideas. We 
listen to what others have to say without 
arguing, even if you don’t agree. 

Discussion points / questions to consider:
Why is it important to show respect?
How does it feel when you show respect to 
people?
Is it always easy to be respectful?
What might being respectful to someone make 
them feel like?

Some thoughts from 5L:
I have shown respect by when I was at my friends house. I helped her when she had a problem. Polly 
I have shown respect by listening to my friend’s ideas. Amelia.
I have shown respect to some year 4s and become friends with them. We have been competing on times 
table rock stars together and respecting each other. Kenji
When the dinner ladies have been giving me my meal at lunchtime I have made sure I have said please and 
thankyou. Gabi

PARTY LUNCH

We will be having a buffet lunch on Friday 
24th May to celebrate Kaleidoscope . (No 

jacket potatoes on this day).



BU

Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check 
the ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

Thank you.

COUNTDOWN TO KALEIDOSCOPE

3 DAYS!
Don’t forget to add our Kaleidoscope finale times to your 

diary!
Our showstopping Kaleidoscope finale will be taking place on 
Friday 7th June at the following times:

FS1/2 – 9.30am – 10.00am
Y1/2 – 10.30am – 11.30am 
Y3/4 – 12.30pm – 1.30pm
Y5/6 – 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

You are all welcome from 2.30pm - as the whole school will 
be heading out to join the fun. 

Thank you for all of your donations! 

We have received some 

fantastic hotel designs and it 

was great to see how the hotel 

has inspired work about spiders 

and insects.

Ice pop sale on Monday 20th May,
after school in the big playground –

it will be 40p per ice pop or 3 for a £1

Bug Hotel

Get practising!
You may have heard the children 

singing this at home, it’s because it is 
going to be our whole school song at 

the Kaleidoscope finale


